
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
TO:            Mayor and Council 
 
FROM:         Steve Powers, City Administrator 
   
DATE:          December 1, 2011 
 
SUBJECT: Public Art Ordinance – Funding 
 
In response to Council’s request for data on projected capital improvement 
expenditures, please find the attached Art Allocation Comparison that includes the 
capital improvement projects that would contribute to Art in Public Places funds for FY 
13-15, along with the fund amounts at the different percentages. These projects and 
amounts do not include sidewalk repair projects.   
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